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WATERFRONT

MAINE

March 28, 2014

Justin O'Connor

King's Head Pub

254 Commercial Street, Suite 100
Portland, Maine 04101

Dear Justin,

This is to provide confirmation that we have approved your proposed signage for the
easterly facing wall of the property, professionally made & installed, as follows:

One lettered sign, approximately 13’ in length, comprised of 10" gold leaf lettering to
be epoxied on to the existing I-beam; THE KING'S HEAD.

One double-sided blade sign, approximately 33"x42" in size, hung near the front door of
the pub & out of reach by passersby; to be lit from the metal scrolled bracket.

This proposed signage must also meet the approval of City of Portland ordinances &
Historic Review.

No further signage of any kind is planned or will be approved at this time, inclusive of
temporary, window signage or portable types of signage.

efely,

an Jacques
Waterfront Maine LP

Attachment (2)

Waterfront Maine

14 Maine Street
Brunswick, Maine 04011

Brunswick, ME: 207-729-7970 New York, NY: 212-695-8090



I-BEAM AREA 13' X 16
10" 3-D GOLD LEAF LETTERS
APPLIED WITH EPOXY




33" X 42"
Double Sided Wall Sign
Lights on schroll bracket




